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Project number: K1071 
 

 

To The Resident 
 

 

New Footpath and Kerb Ramps - Winchester Road, Little 
Mountain 

Project summary 
Sunshine Coast Council is committed to 
increasing and maintaining pathway networks 
across our region.  

Construction will begin on a new footpath 
along the western side of Winchester Road, 
Little Mountain.  

The new 1.8m-wide path will connect the 
existing footpath from Winchester Road to 
Woodroffe Street. Kerb ramps are also being 
installed across Winchester Road to allow for 
easier crossing and future connectivity. 

Please refer to the location of works in figure 1 
overleaf.  

Start date 
Works are expected to commence Monday 2 
October 2023 and be finished within a week, 
weather and site conditions permitting. 

Property access and parking 
Property access should not be affected during 
works. However, if the contractor does require 
access, then property owners will be notified in 
advance. 

On-street parking along Winchester Road may 
be limited at times for the safety of 
pedestrians, road users and contractors.   

Thank you for your patience while we deliver 
these necessary works to improve safety and 
connection.  
 

Further information 

For further information about this project 
please contact council’s project officer, 
Francisco Zaldivar de Alba on the details below 
(stating project K1071 Winchester Road, Little 
Mountain - new footpath and kerb ramps). 

 

 

A note from your local councillor 

These modest kerbing and pathway improvements will improve 
access to the Meridan Downs parklands and disc golf course, which 
will assist more members of our community to utilise this beautiful 
green space.  Every improvement to our pathway network helps, 
and it's wonderful to see more and more people using them. 

Cr Rick Baberowski 



 

 

Figure 1 – New footpath at Winchester Road marked in red. Kerb ramps marked in blue. 

           
 


